
 

 

 
 
12th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As I communicated to you previously, your child will be completing assessments in a range of subjects 
across the curriculum. Online assessments have already taken place in English and Maths for most 
students. On the attached document is an outline of when assessments will take place.  You will have an 
indication of the week of the assessments for each subject. The content of these assessments will be 
drawn from subjects studied across the year.   
 
To help students to feel confident and prepared for these assessments, we have advised them to revise 
at home to supplement what they are taught in school. This will not only help them to achieve their best 
in these assessments, but it will also help them to build successful revision skills that will benefit them 
throughout their time at Campion.  
 
We would encourage students to: 

− read through their knowledge organisers and their exercise books 

− space out their revision; a little done often, repeatedly, helps with retention 

− make revision cards. This can be done using knowledge organisers. You could then test them! 

− create mind maps and pictures to help them remember key facts and links between ideas 

− use online resources such as SENECA or BBC bitesize.  
 
The results of these assessments (and the GL online tests) will be reported at the end of term to you. 
Because we are collecting so much data, we are having to put back the date of release of the reports to 
you but feel you will have a much more informed picture of your child’s progress. Reports will be issued 
in the first week in July.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
If you require further information please contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Isobel Ashmead  
Assistant Headteacher 
i.ashmead@campion.northants.sch.uk 
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